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Year 11 – Christmas 2023 
THE LAST CHRISTMAS OF SCHOOL LIFE FOR YEAR 11! 

  

 
   

 

 
 

   

I have now been Head of Year 

of this wonderful group of 

young people for a year now, 

and I can honestly say it is an 

absolute pleasure to work with 

them on a daily basis – I can 

only imagine how proud you 

must be as parents/carers of 

the fantastic young adults they 

have grown into.  

 

2023 has been a great year 

and 2024 is going to be a busy 

and but brilliant year for our 

wondeful Year 11s! 

 

 

We have had a crazily busy 

term with mock exams, 

intervention sessions starting, 

a visit to Franklin College, 

numerous further education 

assemblies and presentations, 

two brilliant award ceremonies 

and of couse those all 

important lessons on a daily 

basis to prepare for GCSEs.  

 

Plus we have the most 

spectacular Prom in OAI 

history planned for summer 

2024! 

 

A huge thankyou to Mr Sutton 

for all the help and support he 

provides alongside me on a 

daily basis and a big thanks 

too to our 5 wonderful Y11 

tutors and all the staff who go 

above and beyond for Year 11 

every single day. 

Have a wonderful Christmas 

everyone and here is to a 

brilliant 2024 filled with 

happiness and success.   

 

Mr Vincent – Head of Year 11 
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COLLEGE ASSEMBLIES!  

We have visits from lots of colleges and 

training providers over the past term, sharing 

loads of exciting opportunites for those all 

important applications! We have had several 

hours of dedicated application time in school 

and all Year 11s should now have completed 

their applications for next year. 

Mock Exams! 

 

A 2-week period in October saw Year 11 sitting Mock 

Exams in virtually all of their GCSE subjects.  

 

We saw some wonderful work and fantastic focus during 

this period of time from Year 11, a defintire improvement 

on Year 10!  

 

A special ‘Mock Results Event’ was then held so pupils 

could experience what the real results day will be like in 

the summer.  
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Franklin College Visit! 
Year 11 enjoyed a fantastic 

visit to Franklin College, 

where we were given a 

guided tour of the entrie 

college and got to sample 

some workshops with college 

staff!  

 

We were also given a 

wonderful lunch in the 

college food hall , with extra 

portions on offer too!  

 

A huge thankyou to Franklin 

for having usand I am sure 

you will see some of our 

wonderful Y11s next year at 

your amazing college!  
 

 

 

Sampling 

the 

college 

life!
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The secrets are out! Monday 18th December so a very special 

assembly revealing all the wonderful suprises and activites 

planned for Prom 2024! 

 

There is so much going on at Prom 2024 – we have never had 

anything like this before! Live music, a barbeque buffet, popcorn, 

candy floss, walls of doughnuts, photo booth, cartoon artist, live 

DJ, prom giveaways, garden games and spectacular fireworks… 

plus a professionally catered Prom Afternoon Tea the very next 

day. We are so excited!  

 

If you have not booked you place on MCAS for Prom 2024, make 

sure you do and avoid missing out on the biggest part Oasis 

Academy Immingham has ever seen!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like You’ve Never Seen 
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     Rewards Assemblies 

Two amazing reward assemblies since September has seen numerous pupils rewarded for their 

outstanding efforts and work.  

Special mention to Grace R and Joel S who took the respective ‘Student of the Term’ awards in 

October and December!  

 

           

 

 

                                 

 

 

Thankyou Year 11 for being the amazing young people you are who 

we enjoy working with every single day. There will always be bumps 

in the road, but together we will overcome these and keep 

REACHing for the stars.  

Bring on 2024!  

Have a wonderful Christmas everyone!  

 

Mr Vincent and Mr Sutton  

 


